604 E College Avenue, Box 3

North Manchester, IN 46962

March 10, 2015
Nancy Smith

Executive Director

Fort Wayne Chamber of Commerce

123 Main Street

Fort Wayne, IN 46595

Dear Ms. Smith:

I am very interested in working at the Fort Wayne Chamber of Commerce in the Member Development position recently advertised by the Manchester University Office of Career Services.  After researching your organization and this position, I believe that my education, skills and experience make me an excellent candidate for the Chamber.

I understand that the Fort Wayne Chamber of Commerce plays an integral role in community development and business relationships in Fort Wayne and Allen County.  As a Communications Studies major, I have learned the importance of networking and communication in order to further the growth of businesses and organizations in a community.  The interpersonal communication skills I developed from various leadership roles on campus and my experience working in business development at the Wabash Economic Development Corporation will enable me to contribute to your organization’s mission and success.  Furthermore, my work experience in retail, my coursework in sales and persuasion, and my ability to relate with a wide variety of people well prepares me for the recruiting responsibilities of this position.  

I have enclosed a copy of my résumé for your consideration.  I would appreciate the opportunity to meet in person and discuss the details of this position, the goals of the Chamber, and my qualifications to contribute to those goals.  If you need any additional information or would like to schedule an interview, please contact me at eveduncan2015@spartans.manchester.edu or 260-982-5002.  Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely,

Eve Duncan

Eve Duncan

Enclosure: Résumé

